
 

 

 

-------- Original message -------- 

From: Adam Schmidt <adamkschmidt@gmail.com>  

Date: 06/04/2015 5:09 PM (GMT-06:00)  

To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov>  

Subject: Support for Augustine Prep  

To whom it may concern:   

 

I am a Milwaukee resident and homeowner, 2132 E. Bennett Ave., as well as a former educator. 

 

I'm writing to express my support for the rezoning proposal in my aldermanic district that would 

allow the establishment of Augustine Prep. Our South Side community needs more high-quality 

educational options, regardless of school sector.  

 

Great schools, more than anything else, change lives and communities.  

 

Thank you,  

Adam Schmidt 

414-628-4093 
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